
 
 

Mid-Week Memo – May 26, 2021 
 
Welcome! 
We’d like to welcome Sophia Zruna, who will be teaching with us until the end of June.  She will be taking over 
from Mrs. Booth, teaching grade 7 activity classes.  
 
It’s great to have students back in the building through the end of the year.  Teachers will be in contact soon 
regarding end of year plans and schedules.  The last day for grade 6 students is June 21st and for grade 7/8 
students, June 25th.  Grade 7/8 students will complete their final exams/activity between 9:00am and 11:00am 
each day and will be dismissed immediately following completion. More information regarding these 
schedules will be forwarded once plans are finalized. 
 
School Council Meeting – May 27, 7:00pm (Tomorrow) 
The next virtual school council meeting is tomorrow, May 27th at 7:00 pm. If you would like to take part in this 
meeting, please respond to this email today. A link will be sent to you tomorrow morning.  
 
The 2021 Census Needs Your Support 
You may have heard that the 2021 Census is underway. It has been a challenging year for families, and the 
census might seem like another thing on your busy to-do list. However, we would like to encourage you to 
complete your census, if you haven’t already done so. Census data helps governments at all levels plan for 
schools, transportation, community centres, libraries and recreational activities. Data from the 2021 Census 
will be even more crucial, because it will help to evaluate the impact of the pandemic and to better plan for 
the future. You can quickly and easily complete your census questionnaire at www.census.gc.ca using the 
access code you received in the mail. If you need assistance, or would like to have a paper (or alternate 
format) questionnaire, please call the Census Help Line at 1-855-340-2021. Thank you for doing your part to 
help plan for a better future for all Canadians. 

Student School Immunization Update 
Please click this LINK for an update on routine school immunizations for Gr. 6 & 7 students. 
 
 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.census.gc.ca%2F&data=04%7C01%7CCarole-Anne.Oikawa%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C823153cbfe7d4bed02f408d9204bcda6%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C637576332231987710%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uLhjgMrrhm2hdrMHLMXx4bcf1WaOBrk9H9fGyN0J%2BE8%3D&reserved=0
file://///L31-FPS-111/Office$/Mid%20Week%20Memo/20-21/SZ%20Immunization%20Program%20update_May%202021.pdf

